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2024 ASVAB Testing Information 
 

 
Dear Student, 
 
You are registered to take the ASVAB test on Tuesday , November 5th, 2024. Please arrive no 
later than 7:35am to check-in for the test. Please do not bring your cell-phones and smart 
watches into the testing area.  Please bring a charged Chromebook. 
 
You will be taking the ASVAB test on the stage in the AHS Auditorium. Enter the auditorium 
through the back (by the band and choir rooms).  
 
There is no cost to take this test.  
 
The digital ASVAB test takes approximately 2 hours. There will be no breaks during the test; 
however, if you need to use the restroom during testing you can be dismissed by the test proctor.  
 
Your test scores (ASVAB Summary Results) will be sent to Alpena High School and there will be a 
session scheduled to interpret the test results to go over your scores. After testing, you can use 
your 10-digit access code (bottom right corner of results sheet) to explore over 400 occupations 
on www.asvabprogram.com. Your test scores are good for two years to enlist in the Military after 
taking the test, if you choose to enlist.  
 
Participation in the ASVAB program does not obligate you to talk with military recruiters or 
consider a military career. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at 7:35 am on November 5th. Please see Mrs. Johnson in E-House 
if you have any questions about the test.  
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Mr. Caplis 

http://www.asvabprogram.com

